From: ]

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 21, 2017 4:16:17 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 12:08 PM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| GGG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Nancy Moisan

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

Hydro One and the ON Liberals don't seem to get the msg. They speak of transparency, Fair rates yet,
give with one hand and take back with two. You can refuse these outrageous increases, every word in
the dictionary is used to describe what they are needing an increase for. Now it's to replace loaders
etc., we as taxpayers know this is a load of crock, the $ that were wasted and still being wasted would
cover any future expenses. Many expenses are due to their mismanagement to begin with, you don't
give anyone more money when they have a record of mismanaging. Our provincial debt should be an
indication of how liberals spend over their budget and quick to demand more $. NO! Enough already,
our children and grandchildren will be paying for liberal mistakes, don't add to it. Thank you

-- Attachment --


mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca



